
4th October 2024

Dear Parents/Carers,

Autumn Term Parent Open Afternoon

We are pleased to invite you to our Autumn Term Parent Open Afternoon on Monday, 14th October  from 2:30pm to 
3:20pm  for Year 1 to Year 6 classes.

This event is a wonderful opportunity for you to:

● Participate in a class activity with your child,
● Meet your child’s teacher,
● Explore your child’s current work and books.

We hope you can join us to celebrate and support your child's learning journey and look forward to welcoming you 
on the 14th of October.

Yours sincerely,

Sophie Bugg 
Head of Schools
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